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MEDIA ADVISORY  

Deputy Minister Mahlobo and Minister Nkabane to handover Alice 
Water Treatment Works in Ntselamanzi   

For immediate release 

26 September 2024 

Deputy Minister David Mahlobo along with Higher Education and Training Minister, 
Dr Nobuhle Pamela Nkabane, will hand over the R130 million Alice Water Treatment 
and the University of Fort Hare’s (UFH) Wastewater Treatment Works Expansion 
Projects which are funded by the Department of Higher Education and Training.  

The two projects are aimed at addressing water treatment and wastewater 
management at UFH and surrounding areas.  

The two projects are collaborative initiatives of the University of Fort Hare, Amathole 
District Municipality and Raymond Mhlaba Local Municipality.  

Members of the media are invited as follows: 

Date: Friday, 27 September 2024 

Time: 10:00 for 10:30 (until 13:30) 

Venue: Alice Water Treatment Works (Plant), Ntselamanzi 

For media confirmations please contact Lebogang Maseko on 083 661 7859/ 
masekoL2@dws.gov.za   

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

For more information, contact Head of Communication, Dr Mandla Mathebula 
on 083 235 8675/ MathebulaM4@dws.gov.za  

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal 
at: www.dws.gov.za  
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